
HEMPFIELD AREA RECREATION COMMISSION 

 

COMMUNITY CAMPAIGN 

MARCH 25 – MAY 6 
The philosophy of Hempfield Rec is that no one will be denied the 

opportunity to participate in programs or membership based on financial 

hardship. 

How can you help? 

 WHEN ASKED, PLEASE GIVE . 

It’s your gift, no matter how large or small, that ensures that all can participate.   Your tax-deductible 

donation goes directly into the financial assistance fund.   

 INVEST IN OUR COMMUNITY.  

Giving and encouraging others to give provides the funds to support our philosophy and invests 

in the lives of children, families, adults, and seniors. 

 HELP US MEET OR EXCEED OUR $30,000 GOAL. 

We have been using our operating budget and special event  proceeds to subsidize our 

scholarship program.  With your help we can continue to meet the needs of our community 

while meeting our budgetary objectives. 

 REMEMBER YOUR NEIGHBOR. 

Each year the requests for assistance grow.  Last year we provided more than $75,000 in 

assistance to families and children.    

 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 


